
FIMS HOLIDAY FOOD DRIVE - HOW TO DONATE 
  
In-Person 
  
Both the FIMS Graduate Library (Rm. 3020) and Dean’s Office (Rm. 2050) will be accepting 
donations. Some of the most needed non-perishable food categories are:  

• Canned vegetables & fruit (no sugar added)  
• Canned tomatoes (no salt added)  
• Canned tuna and salmon  
• Peanut butter  
• Special-diet foods (gluten-free, lactose-free, etc.)  
• Dried vegetables (lentils, chickpeas, legumes, etc.)  
• Healthy breakfast cereals  

By Cheque 
If you choose to make a cash donation, cheques can be made payable to “London Food 
Bank/Business Cares Food Drive” (please note, if possible, that it is part of the Faculty of 
Information & Media Studies (FIMS)’s donation). The Businesses Care 2022 Campaign will issue 
tax receipts for donations over $20.00 so be sure to include your full name and address with 
your donation. Cheques can be mailed to:  
 
Business Cares Food Drive 
186 Albert Street, Suite 205, London ON N6A 1M1   
  
Virtually 
  
Please click on one of the following links:  
  
Businesses Care 2022 Campaign  
(This link is good until December 20, 2022, please be sure to add in the messages section that it 
is from the Faculty of Information & Media Studies (FIMS).)  
  
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/id/46634  
  
London Food Bank  
(This link is good all year round!)  
  
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/930?v1=true  

https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/id/46634
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/930?v1=true

